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Upcoming Chapter Meeting:

Our next chapter meeting will be held Sunday, September 24 from 11 to 3 at the Railroad
Museum in Dennison, Ohio. We have the Red Room reserved. 

DIRECTIONS: The website address is dennisondepot.org.

FROM THE NORTH: I-77 to US-250 East. Go to the Dennison exit and turn right on 
Second Street. When you reach the tracks, turn left and go two blocks to the station.
Parking is on your left.

FROM THE SOUTH: I-77 to US-36 East in Newcomerstown. Go to the Dennison exit and 
turn right on Second Street. When you reach the tracks, turn left and go two blocks to the 
station. Parking is on your left.

We will have guided tour of the museum starting at 11:30, taking about an hour, after which 
we will return to the Red Room for lunch, served by the Trax Diner at the museum.
Members will order from the menu at their own expense. The diner has a Sunday brunch 
priced at $6.99, or meals can be ordered from the regular menu. 

The museum has a regular $3 entry fee, but since we are renting the room, the fee is to be 
waived. At any rate, the museum has a $1 discount coupon that can be printed off the 
internet. The business meeting will be held after lunch, which hopefully won’t be too long 
since we have to be out of the room by 3, when the museum closes.

As you are probably aware, Gary Cost has recently emailed out his resignation as Chapter 
President, due to increased family personal obligations that are taking most of his free 
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time. Several officers have suggested Gary take a temporary leave of absence rather than 
an outright resignation if he thought his situation could be resolved in the not too distant 
future. He is agreeable to that if the members approve. National president Al Buchan 
advises that a leave of absence is permissible, pending approval of the chapter officers 
and members. This will be on our agenda at the Dennison meeting.

There will be a table set aside in the meeting room to display models. Every member is 
encouraged to bring a model of a PRR subject that you have built, or are in the process of 
building.

See you in Dennison.

Newsletter Articles:

If you have any interesting articles, pictures about anything regarding the PRR, please get 
them together and send them to Gene Stebbins, 2075 Maplewood Road, Stow OH 44224, or 
Email to Genejudys@peoplepc.com. Please include the information as to who took any
pictures included, as well as whose collection it belongs to so we can then give them full 
credit. All items will be returned upon request.

Our goal is to have articles and pictures of every town, station, tower and operations of 
every point along the PRR Buckeye Region right-of-way!
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